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Issue 64 of IRBA News is Now Available 

Johannesburg / 13 December 2023 

We are pleased to inform you that the latest issue of IRBA News is now accessible on our website 

and social media platforms.  

As the year draws to a close, we have a few milestones to celebrate as a profession. In this edition, 

we highlight the importance of the hard work done by all stakeholders over these few years to 

restore trust in the profession. Our recently published 2023 Survey Report: Audit Quality Indicators 

reflects on a year that has shown some progress in the auditing profession. It indicates that in 

relation to the relevant quality indicators, firms have stayed on course in their commitment to 

transparency and continuous improvement. 

I want to thank our staff and stakeholders for their invaluable collaboration on the various projects 

that the IRBA has implemented this year. It is only through working together that we can continue 

to thrive as a profession.  

I wish you all happy holidays and look forward to continuing with our joint efforts to build the 

profession in the new year.  

The IRBA offices will be closed from 14 December 2023 and re-open on 2 January 2024.  

The newsletter can be downloaded from the IRBA website.  

 

Imre Nagy 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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https://www.irba.co.za/upload/IRBA%20News%20Issue%2064.pdf

